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Post-convention we have seen several members succumb to the various illnesses doing the rounds this winter together with many members taking the opportunity to take leave of absence or go on holiday for a couple of weeks. Average attendance at the 6 rehearsals since our last meeting (excluding 27 th July) is 40 members per rehearsal with an average rate of absenteeism of 15. We reasons together with the notification of intention to transfer to Aurora Australis Chapter from Maria Priestley. Cathy Bartley also confirmed that she would terminate her Associate Membership due to health issues. We wish all these members all the very best for the future and look forward to retaining ties with them via our “Friends of CKC” newsletters.
After an in depth discussion amongst the Management Team an email was sent to Elizabeth Przeklasa-Adamski on Friday 22 nd July regarding her current and future membership status. This was followed up by mailing her a hard copy on Monday this week. At this stage I have not received any response from her.
We have been very happy to welcome Jess Helaratne as a full member of CKC. Jess is singing lead and promises to be a very proactive and committed member of the chorus both musically and in other roles concerned with PR. I have contacted Anna Manulolo regarding her continuing prospective membership but received no response and have asked Deborah to remove her from our members list on Groupanizer, which she has done.
Our “Bring A Buddy” month has seen several members bring along friends or family members to get a taste of CKC. At present we have 3 ladies, Catherine, Laura &amp; Alice who have been supplied with both information regarding membership and the audition materials. They all seem to be enjoying their time with us and hopefully they will continue on.
Edith, who came to Chorus on 6th July, contacted us via the website recently requesting further details about membership etc.  I have emailed her back the relevant information and will contact her next week to see if she is still interested.
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